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1. Gateway Community Charters, Inc. is a non-profit public benefit corporation and 

the charter schools under its umbrella are publicly funded schools for which there 

is no tuition or fee for attendance. 

2. These schools are, other than capacity, in no way restrictive in their enrollment.  

Students of legal age and status and of any gender, culture, ethnicity or orientation 

are welcome to attend. 

3. No GCC representative or employee is authorized to ask for donations, 

contributions or gifts without the expressed prior written permission of the GCC 

Board of Trustees or its designee. 

4. No discipline intervention is authorized to be utilized by a GCC representative or 

employee if that action is intended to harass, humiliate, ridicule or otherwise 

unfairly embarrass  that student(s). 
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